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Welcome to the Autumn Term and a huge well done to all the children starting the year off so beautifully and working hard straight away. We are all looking forward to the year ahead in Caradoc Class.  I will be communicating with you regularly via Class Dojo and updating you with what we are up to in Caradoc.
During our Maths and English sessions we will be working in two groups, one with Year One children and the second with Year Two children.  In our Year Two English group our main book this half term is “Troll Swap” by Leigh Hodgkinson.  The children will be composing a range of different sentence types, creating their own character and writing a story.  In our Year One English group our main book will be “Lost and Found” by Oliver Jeffers.   In Maths both groups will be learning about place value and building on their knowledge to complete addition and subtraction sentences.  In Science we will be starting our Everyday Materials unit and in Music we will be listening to a range of different music genres and learning our own song called ‘Hey You.  In Art we will be looking our Exploring and Drawing Unit, whilst looking at various artists and in Computing we will be looking at Technology Around Us.  In PE we will be learning about Multi Skills, and in Geography we will be looking at a variety of maps and learning how to use a compass.  In RE we will be developing our understanding of Christianity, thinking about what Christians believe God is like, and in PSHE we will be learning about our similarities and differences.
Our homework in Caradoc is reading at home, please would you hear your child read at home each day.   All children will have two phonics book, and one reading for pleasure book. New books will be sent home every Friday. Please can you write a comment about how they have read.  Book bags are needed in school every day as we will be hearing your child read at various times in the week.  

P.E. will be on a Monday and Thursday each week.  In P.E. all the children will have lots of opportunity to develop their strength, balance, coordination and agility through dance and games.  We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.   

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. Our values for the year are: Hope, Community, Peace, Dignity, Wisdom and Joy.  The children will be looking at how these values link to our units of work and how they can display our values in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it.  We will be awarding children who go above and beyond to show our values a special award at the end of each term.

If you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.
Many thanks,
Mrs Thompstone, Mrs Lewis and Mrs Roberts


School Motto: Hope for ourselves, others and the world 
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.
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